To the Editor Vista Newspaper - May 15, 2018

This past Monday I enjoyed my golf league's opening brunch held at Legends. It's the Fairfield Glade Women's 9-Hole League, and we have been going strong for over thirty years!

Our social committee did a great job working to organize it, and this year, like every year, we got a warm reception from the staff along with good service and good food at a fair price. The league used the entire room, and we had extra tables to use at check-in. Our brunch is also a business meeting, so our leadership had two head tables with a lectern and microphone so everyone could hear the business. All of this was included at no cost.

Thank you to our Director of Golf, Jeff Houston, who came to speak to us about our great golf courses. He is a wealth of information. He and his staff work so hard to help make our league successful. Without our wonderful golf courses, our league would not exist.

I am so glad we have this amenity so close to us. It sure was convenient to jump in the car and be five minutes away from the event. What a great place to live!

Cathy Tipton